
DRAFT MINUTES 
SHARON BOARD OF REGISTRARS 

December 27, 2022 
 
The meeting of the Sharon Board of Registrars was called to order at 7:30 pm by Town 
Clerk/Registrar Mark F. Hogan, remotely via Zoom.  Registrars Mark F. Hogan, Deborah K. 
Yaffe, and Brian W. Johnson were in attendance via Zoom.  Colleen M. Tuck was absent. 
 
 
ITEM 1: Discussion on the opt in option for Early In-Person voting for the 2023 Annual 
Town Election, according to Chapter 92 of the Acts of 2022 §25B, (c)(1, 2 & 3). 
 
At the December 20, 2022 Select Board Meeting a vote was taken on the recommendation from 
the Board of Registrars on the topic of opting out of Vote By Mail and into Early In-Person 
voting.  The Select Board voted against the recommendation.  Opting into Early In-Person voting 
was contingent on opting out of Vote By Mail.  A discussion was held on Early In-Person voting.  
None of the Registrars present at the meeting recommended opting into Early In-Person voting. 
 
 
ITEM 2: Vote to approve Minutes – November 21, 2022. 
 
MOTION: To approve Minutes – November 21, 2022. 
(Johnson – Yaffe) 
3-0 PASSES 
 
 
ITEM 3: Topics Not Anticipated Within 48 Hours of Posting. 
 
None 
 
 
ITEM 4: Adjourn. 
 
MOTION: To adjourn at 7:42 pm 
(Johnson – Yaffe) 
3-0 PASSES 
 
 
DOCUMENTS: 
Excerpt from Chapter 92 of the Acts of 2022 


